March 29, 2013

Christine Getman

1400 NW Irving Street #427
Portland, OR 97209

(503) 729-3050
stinemichelle@gmail.com

HB #3264 — Establishes a pilot program for the purpose of assisting students with disabilities to
make the transition into life after high school.
Dear Lawmaker:

[ am writing as a constituent to express my support for House Bill 3264 and I am asking that you
also will support it in the legislature.

As a person with a disability, and a professional who works with student with disabilities, I see
the need to better serve school age and transition age students. While the goals and measures are
in place, it is apparent that educators are not always equipped to serve each individual student’s
IEP with customized and applicable content.

House Bill 3264 would be the necessary step for meeting the needs of students with disabilities
by delivering relevant curriculum in the areas of education, employment, and independence.

Thank you for taking a moment to learn about how important Bill 3264 is for people with
disabilities. Please lend your support to this Bill. Please contact me, if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
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Christine Getman



